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Dates for your Diary 
 

November 
• Fri 29th – 1/2R hosting assembly  
• Fri 29th – Year 6 fundraiser fun run inflatable 

obstacle course. Bright colours mufti. 
 

December 
• Mon 2nd – Stage 2 zoo excursion 
• Thu 5th – Music performance 6pm in hall 
• Fri 6th – School Captain speeches 11:45am to 

1:15pm in hall 
• Fri 6th – Sports presentation day assembly 2pm 

in hall 
• Wed 11th – Year 6 graduation dinner 5:30pm 
• Thu 12th – K-2 end of year concert 9:30am in 

hall 
• Fri 13th – Presentation day assemblies: K-2 

9:15am to 10:15am, 3-6 11:45am to 12:45pm 
• Wed 18th – Last day of school for students 
• Wed 18th – Volunteers morning tea 11am in 

Cottage 
• Wed 18th – Year 6 graduation assembly 2pm in 

hall 
 

January 
• Wed 29th – First day of school for Years 1 to 6 
• Fri 31st – First day of school for Kindergarten  
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We had our final Kindy transition day last 
Wednesday. Our new parents were treated to an 
information session about our wonderful school 
and what to expect during those first few weeks of 
Kindy next year. New parents were also able to 
purchase uniforms, talk to current parents and 
were treated to a delicious morning tea. A special 
thanks to Leonie Du Bois who did a magnificent job 

coordinating the morning tea and the 2019 Kindy 
parents who provided the delicious treats. 
 
The P&C are working on developing a parent 
database that they can use for events throughout 
the year when looking for volunteers. Please 
complete this short form and indicate how you can 
assist throughout the year – many hands make light 
work! 
https://forms.gle/qXUQ9jU9wm8EcXQm7 
 

Group photos 
Group photos are now available to view and 
purchase online. 

• Go to www.gsimaging.com.au 
• Go to Online Payment Option 
• Go to School Special Group Images and 

Payment 
• The online password is: bpsgroups19 

The photos will be available online until Feburary 
2020. If orders are made before 13th December they 
will be packaged and dispatched to the school. 
 
This week I sent out a link to all families exploring 
the concept of an extra-curricula languages 
program that will be offered at Bondi Public School 
in 2020. If you haven’t had an opportunity to 
complete this form please click the link below. The 
survey link will close on Friday 6th December. 
https://forms.gle/M69UjEx8XeouSzqd8 
 

Year 6 Fundraiser tomorrow 
Don’t forget that the Year 6 Fundraiser is on 
tomorrow – Friday 29th November. All students will 
be running laps of the school and getting a chance 
to attempt a massive inflatable obstacle course. 
All students should wear rainbow-coloured mufti 
and bring in a gold coin for an ice-block after they 
race. 
 

Library 
The library will be closed for the remainder of the 
year as the installation process of our new shelving 
begins. There will be no library lessons over the 
next few weeks so all outstanding books can be 
returned to the library before school. Mr M has 
requested that all books are returned next week 
and that they are to be placed in the returns box. 
 
Please be reminded that riding scooters or bicycles 
through the playground is not allowed as it poses a 

https://forms.gle/qXUQ9jU9wm8EcXQm7
https://forms.gle/M69UjEx8XeouSzqd8
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safety risk to others. There has been an increase in 
the number of students (and some parents) who 
are doing this.  
 
Next Thursday 5th December their will be a music 
performance for all of our students who 
participated in lessons throughout the year. The 
performance will be held in the hall from 6pm – 
7pm. If you’re free please come along and support 
our Bondi musicians. 
 
If you have volunteered in any capacity this year 
please put Wednesday 18th December in your 
diary. It’s a tradition that the school hosts a 
morning tea for all of our parent volunteers. It will 
be held in the cottage at 11am. Looking forward to 
seeing you all there! 
 
 

Acting Principal 
Mrs Olivia Parry 
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